

## READING - KNOWLEDGE TEST

## CHAPTER 1

It was cold and icy in the far north of America and there was snow everywhere. Henry and Bill were on a long and difficult journey. In the beginning, they had six dogs, but every night, they lost another to the wolves. Now, with only three dogs, they were travelling slowly.

"Everyone knows that sharks follow ships. Well, those wolves are land sharks!" said Bill. He was very angry because they couldn't scare the wolves away.

Suddenly, a brave she-wolf appeared. There was something different about her. She was half dog, half wolf and wasn't scared of the humans.

4 White Fang | Jack London

Henry and Bill were surprised. Even their dogs were friendly to her and one of them ran towards her. Then about twelve wolves jumped out of the bushes, attacked the dog and started biting its neck and legs. The two men were shocked!

'It's a trap! These wolves are clever!

We need to stop them, now!" said Bill and started chasing the wolves.

"You're crazy!" shouted Henry. "You've only got three bullets!"

A few minutes later, Henry heard cries and three gun shots. Then he heard nothing. Bill didn't return. He knew he couldn't do anything to save him. It was just him and two dogs now.

He was alone and afraid.

5 White Fang | Jack London

Read the text and choose the correct answer.

1. What was the weather like?\_\_\_\_\_

a) Cold and icy

b) Cold and rain

2. How many dogs did Henry and Bill have when they started on their journey? \_\_\_\_\_

a) Five

b) Six

3. Why was the she-wolf different? \_\_\_\_\_

a) Because she was half dog

b) Because he was raised by wolves

4. What happened when one of the dogs ran towards the she wolf? \_\_\_\_\_

a) Attacked the wolfs and

b) Attacked the dog and

then they will have friends

started biting its neck and legs

5. Why did Henry think Bill was crazy to chase the wolves? \_\_\_\_\_

a) Because he had only three bullets

b) Because he had only five bullets

6. What happened to Bill? \_\_\_\_\_

a) He convert in the best forest caretaker

b) He didn't so the wolves probably killed him.

How did Henry feel? \_\_\_\_\_

a) He was excited

b) He was afraid

Complete the next sentences with the correct verb

1. My mom \_\_\_\_\_ delicious. \_\_\_\_\_

a)cook                                  b)cooks

2. Children \_\_\_\_\_ in the park. \_\_\_\_\_

a)play                                  b)plays

3. David and George \_\_\_\_\_ the beach. \_\_\_\_\_

a)visit                                  b)visits

4. My dad \_\_\_\_\_ in the factory. \_\_\_\_\_

a)works                                  b)work

5. Angel and his brothers \_\_\_\_\_ beautiful. \_\_\_\_\_

a)paints                                  b)paint

complete with can or can't

1. I \_\_\_\_\_ fly. \_\_\_\_\_

a)can                                  b)can't

2. In the cinema We \_\_\_\_\_ do noisy. \_\_\_\_\_

a)can                                  b)can't

3. In the school we \_\_\_\_\_ play. \_\_\_\_\_

a)can                                  b)can't

Complete with the correct verb in past

1. My parents \_\_\_\_\_ Paris. \_\_\_\_\_

a)played                                  b)visited

2. We \_\_\_\_\_ a book in the school. \_\_\_\_\_

a)read                                  b)readed

3. My sister \_\_\_\_\_ an orange juice. \_\_\_\_\_

a)drinked                                  b)drank

4. Dana \_\_\_\_\_ in Oxford College. \_\_\_\_\_

a)studied                                  b)studyed

5. They \_\_\_\_\_ early yesterday. \_\_\_\_\_

a)slept                                  b)sleeped